
Technology Committee 
2022-2023 Reporter to College Faculty Senate  

Members: Andrew G Selepak (MPMT), Mark Leeps (JOU), Anne Searight Christiano (PUR), 
Santiago Kember (Chair, ADV), Brian Krieger (TAG), (PUR), and Josh Merrill (TAG).  
 

On September 21, 2022, the committee met for the first time during the semester. Josh Merrill 
walked the committee through what the focus of previous years had been: 

• Transition to technical support and transition some CJC classrooms to the UF support 
team. 

• Previously the committee has discussed and shared with the College student's needs, 
student computing requirements, and awareness of risk assessment with software. 

Kember was elected as chair. Kember agreed to meet with Dr. Spiro, Executive Associate Dean, 
to inquire about expectations for the committee during the academic year. 

On October 27, 2022, Santiago Kember met with Dr. Kiousis regarding the committee. Dr. 
Kiousis requested the committee to focus on a recommendation for computer replacement cycles 
for the college.  
 
On February 27, 2023, Kember and Merrill met; Merrill shared the process and funding sources 
for computer replacement for faculty and staff and a tentative plan to refresh the current systems 
over five years and then continue with a 5-year refresh cycle for all CJC computing systems. 
Discussions around technological improvements and software needs led to the goal of shortening 
the refresh recycle to an average of 4 years instead of 5. 
 
On February 28, 2023, Merrill and Kember agreed on the Policy recommendation to allow the 
renewal of faculty and staff PCs every four years on average, which was included in the TAG 
Strategic Plan 2023 submitted on March 1st, 2023. 
 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the committee,  

Santiago Kember, chair 
2022-2023 Technology Committee  

 


